
 

 
 
PRESS RELEASE 
 
Appointment at senior level positions to consolidate FSC’s strategic team 
 
 

The Financial Services Commission, Mauritius (FSC) is pleased to announce the recent 

appointment of Ms. Nirupa Narayen as General Counsel of the Commission and Mr. 

Aakash Mishra, as Assistant Director (Insurance and Pensions – Authorisation and 

Supervision) on 17 September and 01 October 2018 respectively. The recruitment 

exercise of high calibre professionals will consolidate the strategic team of the FSC in line 

with the new dynamism being brought to the Commission to deliver on new expectations 

set for the financial services sector. 

Ms. Narayen has extensive international exposure and held several key positions in the 

United Kingdom (UK) in the legal and regulatory fields prior to joining the FSC. She is a 

fellow member of the Chartered Institute for Securities and Investment since 2015, and 

has been admitted to the Bar of Mauritius and to the Bar of England and Wales since 

2001. She also holds a Masters in International Law from the University of Bristol. Ms. 

Narayen was the first female member of the Risk Committee of a UK international law 

firm.  

Mr. Aakash Mishra has a professional career of over 28 years with extensive hands-on 

experience in business leadership, strategic planning, business acquisition, budgeting 

and forecasting, insurance operations and risk management.  He held senior level 

positions in leading insurance companies based in Mauritius, Tanzania and India. He 

holds a Master of Business Administration (MBA) and a Master of Science from the 

University of Delhi. Mr Mishra is also a fellow member of the Life Management Institute 

(LOMA) and is a Licentiate from the Insurance Institute of India. He has been the past 

President of the Insurers Association of Mauritius from 2014 to 2016. 
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The FSC is an equal opportunity employer and will sustain its collaborative approach with 

all stakeholders in the sector.  
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